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Dear Parent(s) 

Hope you all are safe and keeping good care of your health and your family in this 

quarantine period of corona virus. The school was all set to inform the parents about the 

declaration of result and commencement of new academic session 2020-2021 but the 

pandemic of corona virus has brought everything to a standstill. As per the directives by 

Government of India, all the students of classes Pre school to VII are promoted to the next 

class and the same has been done by the school. The hard copy of result will be handed 

over to the students on their first day to the school.  

 

The Government of India, state government, medical personnel, police, various other 

departments of essential services and even the public in general, including you are fighting 

against this pandemic of corona virus. But, at this time of the hour, health and safety is our 

first priority and we must abide by the directions of our Prime Minister, Chief Minister of Delhi 

and stay at home to further stop the spread of corona virus. 

 

Now, since there is a lockdown in the entire country, I would like to apprise you with a few 

details so that the parents feel at ease and need not worry. 

We, at RDPS family would like to assure you that the children will not be facing academic 

loss will be easily compensated and adjusted before the commencement of the summer 

vacation. 

 

The school has already designed a well planned curriculum for the development of 

scholastic and co-scholastic aspects of the students and we just need to make changes in a 

few dates as per the directions and further notifications from Department of Education, Govt 

of NCT, Delhi.  

As far as the curriculum of the students is concerned, I want to assure you that it will be 

easily completed by making changes in the Summer Vacation as at RDPS, we are fortunate 

to have all air-conditioned classrooms and labs etc. wherein we provide a conducive 

environment to the students for their studies and other activities to meet out the hot weather 

conditions. The year planner has already been drafted for session 2020-2021 and the same 

will be shared with you after the reopening of the school. 

 

The teachers at RDPS are well - qualified and competent so that the children are not at any 

academic loss. The teachers are teaching online to classes V – VIII and are all set to take 

the classes Pre-primary to IV soon. They are working so hard on it that you will yourself not 

feel any difference between virtual and live classroom. The students will not feel any loss of 

studies when they come to school. Along with the curriculum based material , the teachers 

have already sent you the plethora of activities to keep children busy in this tough time when 

they are also locked in homes for such a long time. The personal care by the teachers for 

the students whether they are in school or at home shows their motherly attitude for which 

RDPS is always known for. We are surely proud of our teachers. 

 

Let's join it hands together to pray to the Almighty for gracing the humanity to overcome this 

menace. Let us be a warrior and fight against this pandemic. During this scenario, we all 



must be with Nature and embrace Nature to the fullest. It is suggested not to worry and 

panic as the school will leave no stone unturned in the best interest of the students. 

Also, we will update you from time to time with various details and notifications from the 

school in the best interest of your ward.  

The orientation program for the parents of new students was planned in the last week of 

March but it could not be scheduled for obvious reasons. The orientation session was just 

meant to apprise the parents with the teachers and update them about books, uniform and 

other details. These details will be shared with parents who have just joined the RDPS family 

as soon as possible after the reopening of school. 

 

For queries, if any, you can be in touch by dropping an email at the school official email 

id contact@rdpsrohini.edu.in and same will be replied back immediately. Take care and Stay 

Safe. 

With regards  

(Dr. Praveen Gupta) 

Principal 

mailto:contact@rdpsrohini.edu.in

